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As many of you already know, the 3-rail fence line along the golf course and within our 

community parks sustained damage during the August hail storm last summer.  As a result, we 

are able to have the fence re-stained at very low cost to the HOA.  We have hired a local 

company, Pretty Fences, to complete the job and plan to use the same Penofin Ultra Premium 

transparent Western Red Cedar penetrating oil base product.  This is the same product, color 

and transparency we have used in the past.  This project is scheduled to start early this spring 

– weather permitting. 

Many of you have probably already noticed work has begun on the North pump station.  They 

are already pouring concrete and the project should be completed by mid-March.   

Easter is fast approaching and we are preparing for our Annual HOA Easter Egg Hunt. We the 

Board, and as I am sure most of you, are very thankful to have this very popular event in our 

neighborhood. Michelle and Mike Phelan have been running the Easter Egg Hunt for about a 

decade with tons of help from many volunteers. Michelle and Mike are ready to turn over the 

torch. A fairly new couple to our community, Stephanie and Chris McGilvray, have agreed to 

take over the lead position. Anyone who attends should take a moment to thank both couples, 

along with all of the volunteers, for the hard work they have and will continue to contribute to 

this wonderful event which brings many smiles to our young children and grand-children. 

If you are able to volunteer for this event in any capacity from cleaning, stuffing or hiding the 

eggs, please call or email Michelle at (970) 227-1859 or MNMPhelan@msn.com. 

To volunteer in any other area or for questions about or HOA, please contact David at Flagstaff 

Management, (303) 682-0098 or visit flagstaffmanagement.com. 

Dates to remember: 

Easter Egg Hunt – Saturday, April 13th (alternate bad weather April 20th). Starts at 4 pm. 

Garage Sale – Saturday, June 1st (alternate bad weather June 8th), 8 am to noon. 

Summer BBQ – Saturday, June 29th (no back-up at this time) 4 pm to 6 pm. 

Neighborhood Night Out – Tuesday, August 6th, time to be announced. 

2020 SVGE Annual Meeting – Thursday, January 9th, 2020 at 6:30 pm. 
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